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 Subject : FIA Regulations for Approval of Test Houses Update 

 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
We hereby inform you that the FIA has published an update of FIA Regulations for Approval of Test Houses, 
which can be found on the FIA website at the following link: https://www.fia.com/regulation/category/763. 
 
This update includes the addition to the requirements for keeping records of the new standards that have 
been created since the publication of the regulations. It also includes some clarifications regarding the 
organisation of round robin exercises. 

 
We remain at your disposal for any further information you may require. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
Nuria Encinas 
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